
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Star of the Week: 
Nursery:  Blossom Reception:  Afreen  Year 1:  Joanie  Year 2: Thomas 
Year 3: Heidi S  Year 4: Benji H   Year 5: Adam  Year 6:  Scarlet 
 
Clubs:  

Next week there is no multisports for Y1/2 as Mr Flint has another meeting and no Science club as Mrs Legge also has 
another meeting.   
 
School Dinners / Packed Lunches:  
Please make sure you inform the office (in person or by email) of any changes to your child’s school dinners or packed 
lunch routine.  For any changes between the two we need a week’s notice.   
 
Grapes / cherry tomatoes and strawberries as snacks or in packed lunches: 
Please can we ask that parents and carers cut grapes, cherry tomatoes and strawberries in half lengthways when 
preparing packed lunches.  This is particularly for the younger children in Nursery, Reception and Year 1 as at this age, 
whole food like this can pose a choking hazard.  Thank you. 
 
Water and Snacks:  
Just a reminder that children should have a water bottle that contains only water for drinking during the day.  Juice is 
allowed in packed lunches but only at lunchtime.  For a snack at playtime, we ask that children only bring in fruit and 
vegetables and don’t help themselves to other things out of packed lunch boxes.   
 
Charity Bags: 
All children recently brought home a bag for collecting reusable clothing to donate to Sammy’s project raising money for 
Leukemia and Myeloma Research UK.  Please have a sort out and we will collect the bags on the afternoon of MONDAY 
17th MARCH and the morning of TUESDAY 18th MARCH.  Please note that no bags will be accepted into school before 
these dates as we don’t have space to store it.  If you need additional bags please ask the office.  The bags will be 
weighed on collection and Friends of Livingstone will receive a donation based on the total weight. 
 
Tameside Parking Survey: 
Tameside are running a review of paid street and paid off street parking.  Residents and business owners can have their 
say here: Parking Review - Tameside MBC    
As a school, we have already asked that charges on the Market Street car park be reviewed, in order to allow half an hour 
free to drop off and pick up for the school run.  If you think this might help traffic congestion, you might wish to include 
this in your response.  Whatever your opinion, please do submit your responses. 
 
World Book Day – Thursday 6th March: 
Please see the information below for World Book Day celebrations.   
 
Year 6 to watch Young Shakespeare production of Hamlet: 
Year 6 will be going to see a Young Shakespeare production of Hamlet on Tuesday 11th March.  They will have an early 
lunch and then walk up.  The production will end at 3.15pm so you will have the choice as to whether children can be 
picked up from Hollins, walk home on their own or walk back to school with staff.  The form will be available on School 
Spider in the next couple of days.  
 
Science Fair:  
We will be holding our annual Science Fair to fit in with Science week on Wednesday 12th March from 3.30pm – 4.30pm.  
Parents and carers are welcome to come to the fair and participate in the experiments that will be set out in Y1 and Y2.  
Please don’t leave it right until 4.30pm though as we need to tidy up at that time! 
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After the diary dates, I have attached some flyers about local events including half term activities.   
 



 

 

Dates for your diary:  
Thursday 6th March: World Book Day 
Tuesday 11th March: Year 6 to Young Shakespeare production at MHHS; Y3/4 Dodgeball competition @ MHHS 
Wednesday 12th March: Science Fair for parents and carers 3.30pm – 4.30pm 
Monday 17th March pm / Tuesday 18th March am: Clothes charity bags brought to school 
Thursday 20th March: Y3/4 Glow Dodgeball competition @ Astley Sports Village 
Tuesday 25th March: Y5 Interschool maths challenge; Parents’ Evening 3.30 – 6pm 
Wednesday 26th March: Parents’ Evening 4 - 6.30pm 
Thursday 27th March: Year 5 Educational Visit to Manchester Museum 
Wednesday 2nd April: Year 6 Educational Visit to Portland Basin 
Thursday 3rd April: Year 3, 4 and 5 Easter Concert 2pm and 6pm 
Friday 4th April: End of term 3.15pm 
Monday 7th April – Monday 21st April: Easter holidays 
Tuesday 22nd April: INSET training day for staff 
Wednesday 23rd April: Children back to school 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 Deadline extended until 7th March so please return final entries to school on Monday 3rd March! 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Band on the Wall 
 
Saturdays during term times are dedicated to our Music Club, where young people aged 8-18 take over our learning 
spaces to play, learn, and discover music. We’re open to all ages and abilities, and you don’t need to read music to join in. 
 

 
 
Discovery Club is our younger group for ages 8-12, where you will play percussion, try your hand at fiddle, tin whistle or 
guitar, and learn to play in small groups as well as together. Develop your skills, your rhythm and have fun! If you play an 
instrument already, bring it along! We also provide a free pizza lunch at the end of the session. 
We also get to perform in the main venue at the end of our summer and winter terms to celebrate with friends and 
family. 
Sessions run from 10:15-12:00 and cost £4, and we also run a beginners guitar lesson beforehand from 09:45-10:45 for an 
additional £4. Full bursaries are available. Please note that spaces are limited for both of these, and we offer spaces on a 
first come, first served basis. If you’d like to sign up, email learning@bandonthewall.org to find out more! 
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